Reedley College TWM Coordinators Meeting Notes
(Tutorial, Writing, and Math Centers)
December 2, 2010, 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m., Tutorial Center


Attendance:  Jan Dekker, John Heathcote, Rebecca Snyder, Ken Zech
Guests:  Diana Banuelos, Chuck Cekola, Michelle Stricker

There was no formal agenda.

Diana Banuelos presented information about the newly-funded grants the college has received that will provide money for tutorial services.

There are two TRIO Student Support Service grants for first-generation and/or low-income students.  One is designed for freshman with an objective of transfer to a four-year college.  The other is for students who come from homes where English is not the primary language.  Each grant provides about $21,000 for tutoring services.  The SSS grants will each serve 140 students.  The third grant is a Title V Hispanic Serving Institutions grant.  This grant allocates about $53,000 for tutoring.  Each grant will run for five years.

Discussion centered on the target groups for these grants and the ways in which funds could be used.  Tutors could be employed, training could be paid for, adjunct faculty could be employed for tutoring or training purposes, necessary supplies could be purchased.  Special projects or services could be designed and implemented that served the grant clientele.
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